



English COMPREHENSION

Name: _____

Date: _____

Class: III Sec: ____

1. Read the passage carefully and answer the following questions.

Once a bee was feeling thirsty. It went to the river to quench its thirst. By chance it fell into the river. The current was very fast. The bee's life was in danger. A dove was sitting on the branch of a tree. She was seeing all this. She had a very kind heart. So, plucked the leaf from the tree and dropped it near the drowning bee. The bee climbed on the leaf, dried itself, thanked the dove and soon flew away.

After sometime, a hunter came to the forest. He had a big gun in his hand. He aimed at the same dove, which was sitting on the tree. The bee saw that the life of the dove is in danger. It wanted to save the life of the dove. It flew and stung on the hand of the hunter. As the hunter moved his hand, he missed his aim. In the meantime the dove flew away happily because her life was saved.

1) Where did the bee go?

2) Where did it fall?

3) How was the current in the river?

4) Where was the dove sitting?

5) What did the hunter have in his hand?

6) What did the bee do to the hunter?
